
         

  

  

This Week’s Highlights 
In Nursery we have enjoyed preparing for our trip to New Brighton; learning about how we can keep 

safe during the trip, including sun safety. During the trip, the children enjoyed exploring the fairy 

houses that are in the park, they were keen to spot the different features in each themed house. 

The children’s behaviour was fabulous, and this was noticed by other visitors to New Brighton too. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we have enjoyed going on an imaginative underwater adventure in the sea and then 
wrote about what we saw. We also used ten frames to explore numbers to 20. The children also had 
a great time in New Brighton exploring the beach and fairy garden. The children were very sensible 
and respectful.  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we have started our new book “Speak Up” and have been looking at how we can speak up 
about things that are important to us.  We have been learning about different directions in maths.  
We have learned the difference between deciduous and evergreen trees and explored how our 
cress plants have been growing.  We also went to Songfest at the Town Hall and represented our 
school fantastically, they were very sensible and respectful. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we have been planning our own stories based on “The land of take what you want” from 

Enid Blyton’s “The Enchanted Wood”. We have used our imaginations to think of ideas for each step 

of our story. We have also begun an experiment in science to see what plants need to grow and be 

healthy. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3, we have been studying biographies in English. We have been reading about the life of 

Mary Anning, and about Cleopatra. In PE we have continued to enjoy our sessions with an LFC 

coach, this week we focussed on golf. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been working very hard to complete our writing assessments this week. We have 
also enjoyed practising our kicking, throwing and catching skills in PE where we are all now starting 
to work much better as a team and in Maths we have been busy learning about statistics.  

---------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 5 we have continued our research into the life of Malala Yousafzai and have 
started to write our biographies. We have also enjoyed creating spreadsheets during our 
ICT lessons.  

              --------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 6, we have been storming ahead with our rehearsals for our production. It is coming 
together nicely! In English, we’ve been writing an emotive piece of writing about an elderly man 
with lots of memories. We’ve been learning about the supply chain, in geography. Many of our 
children are looking forward to graduating on Monday. 
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Coughs and sneezes spread 
diseases! 

To help stop the spread of germs: 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 
when you cough or sneeze. 

• Throw used tissues in the rubbish bin. 
• If you don't have a tissue, cough or sneeze 

into your elbow, not your hands. 

Remember to immediately wash your 
hands after blowing your nose, coughing, 

or sneezing.  

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Respect 

 



  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery:  Reception: Tilly, Othnel, Lily-Grace, 
Macie 

Year 1: Matilda S, Zoey M, Year 4: Ethan T, Hailey A, Aisla G, Sophia 
K 

Year 2: Gracie B, Rubie D, 
Lyanna A, Arthur W 

Year 5: Chloe W, Scarlett L, Kobe, Kayla H 

Year 3: Miruna B, Lily-Mae B, 
Fatima N, Varali T 

Year 6: Skye H, Lojanesh S, Ella H, Milan 
M 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  
 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    

    

Early Years – N am 66.7%   N pm 83.9% 

        RKL 92.4%        RMC 91.2% 

     KS1 –   Y1PT 88.7%      Y1TE 92.3% 

 Y2GW 87%    Y2LB 89.3% 
 

 LKS2 –   Y3EH 96.7%       Y3LC 89.7% 

 Y4MC 90.3%      Y4MM 92.7% 
  

 UKS2 –   Y5EK 97%      Y5NO 89.3% 

 Y6JM 90.7%     Y6LA 94.3% 
 

(This week’s winners are highlighted in 

yellow) 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – fairy Year 3 – biography 
Reception – beach Year 4 – evaporation  
Year 1 – deciduous  Year 5 – privileged  
Year 2 – metamorphosis Year 6 – import 

 

The top Reading Pus readers this week are: 

 

The Times Tables Rockstars winners are: 

 

 



YouTube Kids promises a safe, child-centric experience with colourful visuals, 
age-filtered content, and robust parental controls. Designed to appeal to 
younger viewers, the app has grown rapidly, being used by tens of millions of 
children worldwide. But is it as safe as it seems?  

Despite YouTube Kids’ safeguards, reports have highlighted worrying issues, 

such as inappropriate content slipping through filters, subtle advertising, and the 

use of manipulative design to keep children engaged. Our guide explores how to 

navigate these pitfalls, offering practical advice for making sure children get the 

most from the platform – without the risks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


